School Council Update

The first school council meeting was held on September 16, 2019. The council would like
to thank everyone who bought pizza at the Meet the Teacher night. The executive remains the
same as last year with Ms. Church as chair, Ms. Capstick as treasurer, and Ms. Babbey as
secretary.

Meeting dates were set for the remainder of the year. School council will meet at 6p.m.
on November 18, 2019, February 10, 2020, and April 6, 2020 with one more meeting likely near
the end of the school year. Please mark your calendars and consider attending. It is a great way
to stay informed about what is happening at the school, have a say in new initiatives, and help
with planning during all of the upcoming transitions that our students are navigating.

The council would like to thank everyone who bought pizza at the Meet the Teacher
night. We were able to raise just over $200 to be used within the school as needs arise.

We hope to see some new faces at the November meeting.



